
 

Monday, 17 January 2022 
 

 
  

 
Re: Official Information Act Request – DHB Apologies 
 
Kia ora   
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
You asked: 

Under the Official Information Act, please provide information, including but not limited to emails, 
applications, reports, meeting minutes, memos, data, audiovisual materials and correspondence to/from the 
DHB about: 
 
The number of formal apologies, including apologies in writing, offered by senior management, including but 
not limited to the chief executive, deputy chief executive(s), executive managers and board members to: 
 

• Any DHB staff member 
• Any former DHB staff member 
• Anyone employed, contracted, or working in any capacity for the DHB 
• Any patient 
• Any former patient 
• Any family of a patient or former patient 
• Any member(s) of the public 
• Any other government agency 
• No date range – please provide information as far back as is reasonably practicable. 

 
The Hauora Tairāwhiti response is as follows: 
 
Hauora Tairāwhiti declines to respond to this OIA under Section 18 (f) — "the information requested cannot 
be made available without substantial collation or research" 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 
602. 
 
Please note this response or an edited version of this response may be published on the Hauora Tairāwhiti 
DHB website. Your personal/identifying information will be redacted from any responses published. If you 
feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly available, we will be happy 
to consider this. 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
  
 
Jim Green 
Chief Executive 
Hauora Tairāwhiti 




